
April 28, 2008 

Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Letter of April 21, 2008 

Office (239) 995-7747 
Office (239)  9Y7-2697 

F~iX (2.39) 997-3037 
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Gentlemen: 

In addition to the previous correspondence submitted to  you on April 21,2008, please be 
advised that Tamiami Master Association is filing a formal objection to  the proposed Transfer of 
Tamiami's Water System and Certificate No. 388-W to Ni Florida as we feel this is not in the 
best interest of the public. 

Barbara J. Oliveira, PCAM@ 
Manager 
Tamiami Master Association, Inc. 

Cc: Kenneth A. Hoffman, Esq Cc: Lee County Health Department 
Rutledge, Ecenia, Purnell & Hoffman, P.A. 
P.O. Box 551 

3920 Michigan Ave. 
Ft. Myers, FL 33916 

Cc: Tamiami Village Water Company, Inc. Cc: Ni Florida, LLC 
10913 Metronome 9280-5 College Parkway 
Ft. Myers, FL 33919-4848 Houston, Texas 77043 
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